
Clean up your park
Take your litter home

poster competition
Are you aged 5 to 11 years and go to school
in Elmbridge?
We need your help to design a poster for our summer
litter campaign!

Email it to greenspaces@elmbridge.gov.uk 
by 15 July  and include your name, age and
name of your school.

The winner will be announced by the end 
of July. They will receive a free family swim 
at  the Xcel leisure complex in Walton. Their
poster will be published in the council
newsletter and noticeboards.

How to get involved: 
Get creative! Design a poster inspiring people to
pick up litter and take it home with them, if bins
are full.

Posters must be A4 and include the wording
‘Keep Elmbridge Tidy, take your litter home’

elmbridge.gov.uk/keepelmbridgetidy


